
 

Home School Liaison 

Week beginning Monday 20th 2019 Class Lucas Year 2 
 
Numeracy 
This week in numeracy we will be learning about number and 
place value. We will be learning about how to round numbers 
up and down to the nearest 10, number sequences and 
estimation. TTTTo support o support o support o support your child at home, your child at home, your child at home, your child at home, help them to think help them to think help them to think help them to think 
about about about about times table facts! We wiltimes table facts! We wiltimes table facts! We wiltimes table facts! We will be focusing on mastering 2, 3, l be focusing on mastering 2, 3, l be focusing on mastering 2, 3, l be focusing on mastering 2, 3, 
5 and 105 and 105 and 105 and 10    times tables!times tables!times tables!times tables!    
    
Literacy 
This week we will be starting our unit of work on Instructional 
Writing. We will be learning about the importance of 
sequencing events before composing our own list of 
instructions on our very own seed packet!  To support your To support your To support your To support your 
child at home,child at home,child at home,child at home,    ppppleaseleaseleaselease    help them become aware of how we help them become aware of how we help them become aware of how we help them become aware of how we 
complete tasks in a particulacomplete tasks in a particulacomplete tasks in a particulacomplete tasks in a particular order like making a drinkr order like making a drinkr order like making a drinkr order like making a drink    or or or or 
brushing our teeth.  brushing our teeth.  brushing our teeth.  brushing our teeth.      
    
Show and Tell  
The children chosen for Show and Tell on Monday 10th June are 
Robbie and Alannah. 
Please check the new homework grid for ideas to complete. 
 
Other information 
 
Our tests are now complete!  All the children worked hard, and 
we are very proud of them! 
 



There is no no no no forest school this week. 
 
Year 2 will be    taking part in Sports Day on Wednesday morning!  
Your child should come dressed in their PE kit and will remain 
in it all day.  If the weather is hot, please make sure your child 
has a hat and sun cream.  PE kits will be sent home today. 
 
We have planned a trip to Mere Sands Nature Reserve in the new 
term. A notification will be issued shortly with further details. 
 
We will be continuing our ‘Scented Garden’ topic and we will be 
designing and creating our very own mini gardens. Please could 
each child bring in a shoe box to make this with in the new 
term. 
 
Mrs Breheny  
 
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-
information/class-lucas 
 
 
https://twitter.com/newburghlucas 


